
 
 
 

September 23, 2014 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
ON 

PROPOSED REVISIONS TO SEWER ORDINANCES  
 

  
Pursuant to Special Act 01-3, as adopted by the General Assembly of the State 
of Connecticut, the Metropolitan District will hold a public hearing on the 
proposed revision of Section S12c “Definitions”, Section S12f “Measurement of 
Wastes-Certification”, Section S12g “Estimate of Wastes for Users with 
Inadequate Measurement Facilities”, Section S12j “Unit Charges for Computing 
the Sewer User Charge”, and Section S12k “Charges” to The Metropolitan 
District’s Sewer Ordinances.  The hearing will be held in the Board Room at 
District Headquarters, 555 Main Street, Hartford, Connecticut on Friday, 
October 3, 2014 at 3:30 P.M.  
 
The proposed ordinance revisions are available for inspection at the Office of the 
District Clerk of The Metropolitan District, 555 Main Street, Hartford.    
 
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE:  The purpose of the proposed ordinance revision 
is to update and clarify the Sewer Ordinances.      
   
 

 
John S. Mirtle, Esq. 
District Clerk 
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